
  

Chinese New Year 
This week in school we have been looking at ‘Chinese New 

Year’. The children have been learning about the story of 

the years and why they are named after different animals. 

We have tasted traditional Chinese foods including sugar 

water chestnuts and Lychees. The children have had a 

great time although some of the children were unsure on 

some of the foods! Have a look for the pictures on our 

Facebook page. 

 

 

Uniform 
Please could we ask that all uniform is named accordingly.  

The vast majority already is labelled but we have had some 

confusion in the younger classes, especially Owen, due to 

unnamed uniform and sports kit and we would hate for all of 

the children’s lovely uniform and kit to go missing! If you 

have any items at home that don’t belong to your child/ren 

please can you return them as soon as possible so we can 

return them. 

 

Cold Weather 
As the cold weather takes hold please ensure the children 

have everything they need to keep warm. A big well done to 

all of the children who have already been doing this! 

 

 

Safeguarding 

The safeguarding designated leader at school is Mr. Spicer 

and the deputy safeguarding leaders are Mrs. Kaminski and 

Miss Hamilton. However if you do have any concerns then 

please do speak to any member of staff. 

 

Reading Lunch 
On Thursday 7th February (next Thursday!) we will be 

welcoming parents into school for our first reading morning 

and parents lunch. If you have not booked your place yet, 

please contact the school office on Monday to let us know 

you are coming and to order your lunch! If you have already 

booked a place please arrive at the school hall door at 

11am.  

 

Learning Powers 
This week the children have been working on the learning 

power of using their ‘imagination’. The children in all of the 

classes have been working so hard to approach tasks 

imaginatively and it has been a pleasure to see our learning 

powers really coming to life in the classroom! Next week we 

will be looking at how we can keep improving, this will 

involve looking at the best bits of our work, reviewing what 

we have done, improving one thing at a time and building on 

progress step by step. 

 
 

 

 

Holy Communion Service 
We will be holding our next Holy Communion service on 

Tuesday 4th February at Christ Church Tilstock at 2pm. 

Please feel free to come along and join in. 

 

 

 

PTFA Meeting 
Our next PTFA meeting will be on Monday 4th February at 

3:00pm. If you would like to get involved then come along to 

find out how you can help support our wonderful school. 

 
 

 

 

Talbot Class 

Talbot Class have been learning  
about improper fractions and they did 
really well! 
 
 

Saving Water 
This week, we had a lady come into assembly to teach 

the children how to save water and compare the water 

we have from our taps,  

in our county, to the  

water that they have in 

Zambia and how  

dangerous it can be  

living without a source  

of clean, fresh water. 
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https://www.facebook.com/MarchesSchool

